
J.lA LINE 
UNIVERSITY 

May 10, 2013 

Thaddeus Pope 
Hanlline University, MS-D201 7 

Dear Thad, 

It gives Iue a great deal of pleasure to confinTI that the Hal1lline University Board of Tnl tees 
voted at its meeting on May 10, 2013 to grant you t nure. 

Your tenure approval was based on your strong record as the director of the Health Law Institute. 
a teacher, a scholar, and an active member of our comluunity. The board was pmiicularly 
appreciative of the innovations you have introduced within the HLI both in the areas of 
programming and progran1 marketing. Additionally, you are a prolific scholar, writing and 
presenting nlaterials fo r audiences within the legal and InedicaJ communities. 

I deeply appreciate your signifi cant contributions in all areas of your work and look forward to 
your continued growth at Hamline for luany years to conle. 

Please accept my sincere congratulations and best wishes for every f-uture succe s. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Linda N. Hanson, Ed.D. 

President 


c: 	 Eric R. Jensen, Provost 

Donald M. Lewis, School of Law Dean 

Dorcas Michaelson, Htlln an Resources Director 
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I-IAMLINE 
UNIVERSITY 

May 18,2013 

Thaddeus Pope 
625 Schletty Drive 
Litile Canada, rviN 5511 7 

Dear Professor Pope, 

It gives me pleasure to confirm your appointment with tenure at Hamline University. As 
you know, your candidacy for tenure was approved by the I-Iatnline University Board of 
Trustees in May 2013 and is efIective August 1, 2013. With this appointment you have 
earned all the privileges and obligations of a tenured faculty member as outlined in the 
Hamline University Faculty Handbook. 

The achievement of tenure is an extremely important accomplishment that reflects your 
contributions in teaching, scholarship or artistic activity, and service. I look forward to 
your continuing contributions as a tenured member of Hamline University' s faculty. 

Congratulations, 

Enc R. Jensen 

Provost 


c: 	 Donald Lewis, Dean, LAW 

Iluman Resource, faculty personnel file 

Payroll 
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